
 

 

 

 

Consultation- Two-Year-Old Provision 

 

We are currently running a consultation process regarding changing the age range of children at Whitburn 

Village Primary School from 3-11 years to 2-11 years.  

The aim of our Early Years Provision is to prepare children for school readiness. The 2 year old provision 

will be part of Whitburn’s current nursery.  

We would like to hear the views of everyone associated with Whitburn Village Primary School. This 

includes children, parents, local nurseries and childminders.  

The consultation will run until Monday 13th November 2023 

If you wish to comment, please do so using one of the following methods: 

-email the school office using the subject heading ‘Consultation Response.’ The email address is 

info@whitburnvillage.s-tyneside.sch.uk  or write to the Clerk of Governors, c/o Whitburn VillagePrimary 

School, Cleadon Lane , Sunderland , Tyne and Wear, SR6 7NS. Please write ‘Consultation Response,’ on the 

back of the envelope. 

 

Thank-you in advance for your support and responses.  
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